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Recommendation/s 
That Academic Board receive this Ako Ahimura Sub-Committee report. 
 
Purpose 
To report on the Ako Ahimura Sub-Committee’s main items from its 22 July 2020 meeting 
and provide relevant advice to Academic Board.  
 

Points of interest to Academic Board 
The Committee approved the Learning & Teaching Strategy for forwarding to Academic 
Board for approval. After lengthy discussion, the Chair determined that while the Committee 
had approved the Strategy, further consultation outside the committee with Schools was 
required. The Strategy has been sent for consultation and is coming to the next Ako Ahimura 
committee for information/discussion, prior to forwarding to Academic Board. 
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